
Facilities Operations and Development
Env ironmental Health and Saf ety

1314 Kinnear Road #106
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614-292-1284 Phone

614-292-6404 Fax
ehs.osu.edu

Louis DiMauro
Physics
4178 Physics Research Building

Dear Dr. DiMauro:

4/16/2024

On 4/16/2024, Research Safety performed an annual laboratory site visit accompanied by Eric Moore in :

4121 Physics Research 4155 Physics Research
4163 Physics Research 4181 Physics Research

No deficiencies were noted during the site visit and your laboratories were found to be in full compliance with 
university policies and procedures. 

Additional Comments: 

Please note that you do not need to respond to any items from this inspection.

Congratulations!  The Office of Environmental Health & Safety recognizes the effort that it takes to maintain a 
safe and healthy work environment for you and your laboratory staff.  The most recent annual safety inspection 
of your laboratories for chemical and/or biological safety procedures found no items of concern. The inspection 
focuses on appropriate facilities, protocols that minimize risks and properly trained, competent personnel.

To commend you for all of your hard work, attached is a certificate of achievement recognizing your place on
the Research Safety Dean's List.

EHS sincerely appreciates your diligence and continued commitment to a strong, positive safety culture.

Sincerely,

Mitch Baker
EHS Safety Representative



DiMauro Laboratory

2024
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND SAFETY

Congratulations and thank you for your continued commitment to making
The Ohio State University a safe working environment for everyone!

Awarded to Principal Investigators and their staff for no items
of concern noted during the annual laboratory site visit.

Be safe today and remain a Buckeye tomorrow.

Tina Bogac
Sr Director, Office of Environmental Health & Safety


